

Northridge West Neighborhood Council



August 10, 2021

To: CD 12 Councilman John Lee, Mayor Garcetti and the LA City Council

Letter to Mayor, LA City Council, and CD 12

Re: Create a Council File

The Northridge West NC values community safety and our law enforcement officers. We are concerned over rising crime across the LA City area, a lack of law enforcement and punishment, and low morale among LAPD officers. Therefore, we are asking that a Council File be created to consider joining other LA County cities who have already affirmed a vote of "No Confidence in LA County District Attorney George Gascon" and his policies.

This motion passed at the General Council Meeting of the Northridge West Neighborhood Council on 8/10/2021 by a vote of 6 yes, 1 no, and 4 abstain.

Sincerely

Abby Bailes

President NWNC